



2455 Cherry Hills Dr.

Sierra Vista, AZ 85650


January 2018


Dear Class of ’58,


Enclosed is the Registration Form for our upcoming 60th Reunion.

 

Yes, it has been THAT long since we graduated from Catalina High 
School as teenagers. As improbable as that might seem, such a 
milestone is to be celebrated!


Please fill out the 2 pages and return them to me by snail mail with 
your check. We have included all the information you need on those 
pages. Read them carefully, fill them out and mark your calendars. 
Make a copy of them for your records.


I would appreciate it if you could make your decisions and get back 
to me as soon as possible. The deadline date is March 27th for me 
to receive your checks and registration information but I hope to hear 
from you before then.


We anticipate a good turn out and a fun but relaxing time with most 
of the days allowing for visiting with one another.


Hoping to hear from MANY of you.


CHS Hugs,

Fran

520-508-4945


